From: Naomi Ranz-Schleifer

Date: May 9, 2025, 8:01 AM

Dear Greensboro Selectboard,

The Greensboro Association would like to express its interest in renting out the "Blue Room" on the middle floor of the Town Hall building. The Greensboro Association has grown substantially in its activities over the last several years and has now reached a point where the Association would like to find a physical space to further support our activities and those of our membership. We feel like this space, given its central location and proximity to many of our activities will help further our mission of advancing initiatives and fostering connection within the community and better position the Association to collaborate with the Town.

Since I am unaware of a process for inquiring about the use of the Town Hall space, I am sending this email to you all in the hopes of having a conversation about this possibility and/or getting on the SB agenda if that is the desired next step. We initially spoke about the GAs interest in this space with Eric Hanson when he served as SB chair and then also with Josh as he currently is the primary user of the room but decided to hold off on pursuing anything further until after the results of the P&S vote were known. Now that time has come and we look forward to speaking with one/some/all of you about this possibility and the ways in which we hope this could benefit our entire community.

Thanks for your consideration,

Naomi

Naomi Ranz-Schleifer

President, Greensboro Association